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14th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To enhance our learning about the Christian Faith, we have arranged an exciting visit to St. 
Wilfrid's Church in Harrogate. The last time we visited St Wilfrid’s Church, our children had 
an amazing time. We will leave school at 9:15am and will walk to the church. When we 
arrive, we shall have a snack and then we shall have a tour of the church by Father Gary. 
He will talk to us about the Christian Faith and will show us lots of interesting artefacts. He 
will also entertain us by playing the organ. After that, we will have lunch in the church or 
outside, depending on the weather. We will then have another opportunity to look around 
the church and we will sketch some of the artefacts. We will then play some games and 
walk back to school. We shall arrive back at school by 3:00pm.  
 
Our visit will take place on Tuesday 27th June. 
 
Please complete the form by clicking here to indicate if your child would like a packed lunch 
from school or if they will be bringing a packed lunch from home.  Please could you 
complete this by the end of the day today to enable our kitchen staff to have enough time to 
order the required food.  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, which is greatly appreciated. 
 
With my kindest regards, 
 
 
 
Sarah Rudge 
Key Stage One Leader 
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